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I’m writing in support of LD716. Living in a rural town surrounded by farms and 
having livestock on our property for several generations we’ve not had any issues 
with coyotes.  We have not lost any calves that were born  out in the pasture in 
wooded areas.  We have game cameras set up in several parts of our property. We get 
more pictures of deer, turkey and squirrels than coyotes.  We are hunters ourselves 
and our property is open to hunting by permission. We only had a few people that 
hunted turkeys a few for deer and none for coyotes. 
 I think there is still much to learn about the current population, distribution, 
human-coyote interactions in rural and more populated areas, etc.  
Thank you for your time.


